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Item No.   17.2              
  
  

Request for Council’s Consideration 

 Included on Agenda 
(Submitted to Municipal 
Clerk’s Office by Noon 
Thursday) 

X Added Item 
(Submitted to Municipal 
Clerk’s Office by Noon 
Monday) 
 

 Request from the Floor 

Date of Council Meeting:  October 4, 2016 

Subject:  History of the Extension of Water Services to Monarch and Rivendale Subdivisions 

Motion for Council to Consider: Request a staff report to outline the history of the extension of 
water/Sewer/Stormwater. The report would include all sources of funding that were involved in doing this 
project.  
 
The report should also include any Water/Sewer/Stormwater that was done throughout the municipality 
that did not receive external funding (federal, provincial or other sources) and were funded 100% by 
residents.  
 
Report should also include water/sewer/stormwater projects funded solely by the municipality or cost 
shared between municipality and residents.  
 

Reason: Based on recent federal funding announcements for other similar project in HRM 
 
 

Outcome Sought: Staff report outlining the history of the water services to Monarch and Rivendale 
Subdivisions and how other water/stormwater/sewer projects have been financed in HRM 
 
 
 
 

Councillor Brad Johns 
 

District  14 

 


